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Name of the 
SDGs 

Student Articles 
Published 

Author  Co-
Author 

Journal Name ISSN No.  

SDG 3- Good 
health and 
well being 

1.The Unseen 
Sufferings of the 
LGBTQIA 
Community: Their 
Mental Health and 
Well-Being 

Tanuja 
Karri 
 
 
 

B. 
Ashritha 

Young Minds 
Publication House 
– Book: Rights and 
Resistance 

978-93-6825-791-2 
 

.Abortion Laws in 
Contemporary India: 
Navigating Rights, 
Reforms, and 
Realities 

Gagan 
Kumar B R 

- The Indian Journal 
for Research in 
Law and 
Management 
 

2583-9896, Vol. 1 
Issue 10, Paper 63 
 

3.Female Genital 
Mutilation: Its Silent 
Existence in India 

Gagan 
Kumar B R 

- The Indian Journal 
for Research in 
Law and 
Management 

2583-9896, Vol. 1 
Issue 11, Paper 46 

SDG 4- 
Quality 
education 

1.Folklore, 
Mythology and 
Traditional 
Narratives 

Kr. 
Prabhakar 

- HU International 
Conference on 
Stories Matter: 
(Re)-thinking 
Narratives, 
Aesthetics and 
Human Values 

 

SDG 5- 
Gender 
equality 

1.The Hidden Crime: 
Marital Rape and Its 
Comprehensive 
Study 

Tanuja 
Karri  
 
 

- The Amikus Qriae 
Journal 

3048-4782 | IN-
DL776358038462888 

2.Transcending 
Lacunae in 
Transgenders' 
Inheritance Rights 
and Its Impact on 
National Integration 

 
Shreyasree 
Paul 
 
 
 
 
 

- Indian Journal of 
Law and Legal 
Research (IJLLR) 
 
 
 
 

2581-8878, Vol. VI 
Issue V 
 
 



 
SDG 5- 
Gender 
equality 

3.Narayan Ganesh 
Dastane Vs. Sucheta 
Dastane (Case 
Analysis) 

Tanuja 
Karri 
 

- International 
Journal of Legal 
Affairs and 
Exploration 

978-81-978097-7-4 

4.The Hidden 
Epidemic: The 
Struggle Against 
Domestic Violence 
and Sexual Assault 
Against Women in 
India 

Tanuja 
Karri 
 
 

- Anagh 
Publications Book: 
Law and Social 
Change 

978-81-965952-8-9 
 
 

5.Abortion Laws in 
Contemporary India: 
Navigating Rights, 
Reforms, and 
Realities 

Gagan 
Kumar B R 

- The Indian Journal 
for Research in 
Law and 
Management 

2583-9896, Vol. 1 
Issue 10, Paper 63 

6.Unregistered 
Marriages: The Legal 
Complexity of 
Ignorance 

Gagan 
Kumar B R 
 

- The Indian Journal 
for Research in 
Law and 
Management 
The Indian Journal 
for Research in 
Law and 
Management 

2583-9896, Vol. 

7.Divorce by Mutual 
Consent in India: A 
Comprehensive 
Analysi 

 
Gagan 
Kumar B R 

- The Indian Journal 
for Research in 
Law and 
Management 

 
 
1 Issue 11, Paper 08 
 

8.Female Genital 
Mutilation: Its Silent 
Existence in India 

Gagan 
Kumar B R 

- Socio Legal and 
Contemporary 
Issues 

2583-9896, Vol. 1 
Issue 10, Paper 15 
 

9.Familicide and 
Justice: An Analysis 
of Shabnam vs State 
of Uttar Pradesh 

Swati 
Pandey 

- National Journal 
for Legal Research 
and Innovative 
Ideas 

2583-9896, Vol. 1 
Issue 11, Paper 46 
 

10.Breaking the 
Silence: The Path to 
Criminalization of 
Marital Rape 
Offences 

Sai 
Sindhura K 
 

- Legal Services 
India, 2022 

978-81-978631-2-7 
 



 
11.Domestic 
Violence: The Hidden 
Pandemic 

Sai 
Sindhura K 

- -  
2582-8665, Vol. IV, 
Issue IV, 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
SDG 9- 
Industry, 
innovation 
and 
infrastructure 

1.AI-Driven 
Innovations in 
Intellectual Property 
Protection: 
Opportunities and 
Challenges  

Blessy 
Gethzia J 
 

- - 978-1-68576-526-2 
 

2,The Cosmic 
Contract: Exploring 
the Legal Equilibrium 
between 
Privatisation and 
Astronauts' Rights 

 
 
Shreyasree 
Paul 

- International 
Journal of Space 
Law and Policy 
 

2584-1955, Vol. 2 
Issue 1 
 

3.Cybercrime in 
Online Gaming 
Industry 
 

 
 
Anjali V. 
 

- The Legal 
Chronicles 
Exploring New 
Horizon: Emerging 
Issues and 
Challenges in 
Modern Media 

 
978-93-340-6133-8 
 

4.Broadcasting 
Regulation Bill or 
Cable Television 
Network Act 1995: 
An Impactful 
Analysis on 
Regulation and 
Broadcasting 
Services in India 
 

 
 
Soumili 
Chandra 
 

-  Law 
 

978-93-6825-839-1 
 



 
 

5.Widening the 
Boundaries of 
Technology: 
Implications of 
Artificial Intelligence 
on Law and Society 
 

 
Sai 
Sindhura K 
 

- Indian Journal of 
Integrated 
Research in Law 

- 

6.Right to Privacy 
Through the Eyes of 
Article 21 

Sai 
Sindhura K 

- Legal Services 
India, 2022 
 

 
- 

7.Impact of 
Technology on Data 
Protection and 
Privacy: A Way 
Forward 

Sai 
Sindhura K 

- National Seminar 
organized by 
School of Law, VIT 
Chennai (2022) – 
Modern trends in 
technology and its 
impact on Crime 
and Justice System 

2583-0538, Vol. IV, 
Issue V, 2024 

SDG 10- 
Reduced 
inequalities 

1.The Unseen 
Sufferings of the 
LGBTQIA 
Community: Their 
Mental Health and 
Well-Being 
 

Tanuja 
Karri 
 

B. 
Ashritha 

Young Minds 
Publication House 
– Book: Rights and 
Resistance 
 

978-93-6825-791-2 
 

2.Transcending 
Lacunae in 
Transgenders' 
Inheritance Rights 
and Its Impact on 
National Integration 

Shreyasree 
Paul 

- Indian Journal of 
Law and Legal 
Research (IJLLR) 

2581-8878, Vol. VI 
Issue V 

SDG 11- 
Sustainable 
cities and 
communities 

1.Folklore, 
Mythology and 
Traditional 
Narratives 

Kr. 
Prabhakar 

- HU International 
Conference on 
Stories Matter: 
(Re)-thinking 
Narratives, 
Aesthetics and 
Human Values 
 
 

- 



 
SDG 12- 
Responsible 
consumption 
and 
production 

1.Animal Cruelty in 
the Cosmetic 
Industry 

V. Anjali - The Legal 
Chronicles 

978-93-340-6133-8 

SDG 15- Life 
on land 

1.Animal Cruelty in 
the Cosmetic 
Industry 

V. Anjali - The Legal 
Chronicles 

978-93-340-6133-8 

SDG 16- 
Peace, justice 
and strong 
institutions 

1.AI-Driven 
Innovations in 
Intellectual Property 
Protection: 
Opportunities and 
Challenges 

Blessy 
Gethzia J 

- - 978-1-68576-526-2 
 

2.The Hidden Crime: 
Marital Rape and Its 
Comprehensive 
Study 

Tanuja 
Karri  

- The Amikus Qriae 
Journal 

3048-4782 | IN-
DL776358038462888 

3.The Cosmic 
Contract: Exploring 
the Legal Equilibrium 
between 
Privatisation and 
Astronauts' Rights 
 
4.Narayan Ganesh 
Dastane Vs. Sucheta 
Dastane (Case 
Analysis) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5.The Hidden 
Epidemic: The 
Struggle Against 
Domestic Violence 
and Sexual Assault 
Against Women in 
India 
 
6.Cybercrime in 
Online Gaming 
Industry 

Shreyasree 
Paul 
 
 
 
 
 
Tanuja 
Karri 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tanuja 
Karri 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

- 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
- 

International 
Journal of Space 
Law and Policy 
 
 
 
International 
Journal of Legal 
Affairs and 
Exploration 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Anagh 
Publications Book: 
Law and Social 
Change 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2584-1955, Vol. 2 
Issue 1 
 
 
 
 
978-81-978097-7-4 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
978-81-965952-8-9 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
SDG 17- 
Partnerships 
for the goals 

1.AI-Driven 
Innovations in 
Intellectual Property 
Protection: 
Opportunities and 
Challenges  

Blessy 
Gethzia J 
 

- - 978-1-68576-526-2 
 

2.The Cosmic 
Contract: Exploring 
the Legal Equilibrium 
between 
Privatisation and 
Astronauts' Rights 

Shreyasree 
Paul 

- International 
Journal of Space 
Law and Policy 

2584-1955, Vol. 2 
Issue 1 

3.Widening the 
Boundaries of 
Technology: 
Implications of 
Artificial Intelligence 
on Law and Society 

Sai 
Sindhura K 

- Indian Journal of 
Integrated 
Research in Law 

- 

4.Impact of 
Technology on Data 
Protection and 
Privacy: A Way 
Forward 

Sai 
Sindhura K 

- National Seminar 
organized by 
School of Law, VIT 
Chennai (2022) – 
Modern trends in 
technology and its 
impact on Crime 
and Justice System 

583-0538, Vol. IV, 
Issue V, 2024 
 
 

 

 

 

 


